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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
Request for Qualifications 

Consultant Contract 2014.101 

Toll Services 

 
 

The following questions have been submitted.  Answers to the questions are noted.  

Consultants shall utilize this information in preparing their Statement of Qualifications. 

 
1. Does the MTA require that appraisal services be provided by the consultant?  

Answer:  No, the Authority will provide appraisal services if any are required for right of way 

acquisitions. 

2. Does MTA intend for the York toll plaza to be the focus of the proposal?  If not please discuss 
additional toll plazas and the specific issues expected to be addressed. 
Answer:  The York Toll Plaza project will likely be the focus of the initial Task/Project Order.  
This project may include evaluating the existing site, evaluating the feasibility of converting to 
Open Road Tolling and comparing the existing site to alternative sites that are suited for Open 
Road Tolling. Other Tier 5 projects listed are the West Gardiner I295 and Exit 44 Toll Plazas, 
where similar processes would need to occur. Existing studies and previous work would be 
provided to the consultant at the time a proposal is requested. 

 
3. How many contracts does the Authority anticipate awarding?   

Answer:  A minimum of two. 

 

NOTES: The above items shall be considered as part of the submittal. 
 

 

All Consultants are required to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 1 by signing 

below and faxing this sheet to Nate Carll, at 207-871-7739.   
 

 

 

Business Name 

 

 

Print Name and Title 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

 

 

Thank You, 

Nate Carll 

Purchasing Manager 

Maine Turnpike Authority 

2360 Congress Street 

Portland, Maine 04102 
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207-482-8105 

207-871-7739 fax 

ncarll@maineturnpike.com 

mailto:ncarll@maineturnpike.com

